

7th February 2022

Outwood Academy Adwick

Windmill Balk Lane, Woodlands, Doncaster, South Yorkshire, DN6 7SF Tel: +44(0)1302 722237 Fax: +44(0)1302 337345

Web: www.adwick.outwood.com

Principal: Mr Andy Scruby

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 7 and 8 Parents Evening

I would like to invite you to our Year 7 and 8 parents evening on Tuesday I March 2022, from 4:00 to 7:00pm. This is an opportunity for you to meet with your son or daughter's teachers and discuss your child's progress.

As we are still seeing a high number of COVID-19 cases in Doncaster, we have made the decision to allow parents and carers on site for Years 7 and 8 only. This allows us to ensure we limit the number of adults and students on site at any one time and allows us to ensure movement across the academy is at ease. We actively encourage the wearing of facial coverings and regular sanitising throughout the evening.

Appointments can be made from Tuesday 7 February 2022. Students will be given an appointment sheet with each appointment being up to 10 minutes. Should a longer appointment be needed, please contact the teacher directly or the appropriate learning manager to arrange an alternative time. Appointments can be made directly with the subject teacher, alternatively, appointments can be made with either main reception or the relevant learning manager: Year 7 Mrs Newsome, or Year 8 Mrs Hill on 01302 722237.

Parents evenings for Years 9, 12 and 13 will be confirmed at a later date.

We thank you in advance for continuing to support the academy and allowing us to keep everyone as safe as possible.

Yours Sincerely,

Andrew Scruby

Principal